
PIEDMONT QUILTERS GUILD 
PO Box 10673, Greensboro, NC 27404 

 
NEXT MEETING 

7pm, JULY 11, 2024 
 

Kathleen Clay Edwards Library 
1420 Price Park Dr, Greensboro, NC 27410 

 

Program 
Construct a Wonky Star Block 

Led by Sandra Vernon 
 

President’s Message: 
 
Hello Summer Quilters!  

We had an amazing program last month at the Kathleen Price Library. It was provided 
by our member Sandra Vernon with her beautiful collection of quilts. We were all so 
amazed with the Wonky Star Pattern Sandra showed us that we will be making squares 
of the Wonky Star at the July meeting. The squares will be put together for a quilt to be 
raffled or donated. The Guild will be providing the blue star fabric and pattern for each of 
us to use. Sandra will guide us in making the stars.  
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Here is what you should bring to the meeting: 
 
Supply List for July Wonky Star Project : 
Cream colored fabric, ¼ yard or one fat quarter 
Portable sewing machine with blue and cream colored threads 
Cutting mat with rotary cutter 
Ruler, pins, scissors, portable iron and ironing board 
Power strip or Extension cord 
Some of us are bringing 2 machines and irons so don’t worry if you don’t have or can’t carry 
yours to the meeting, we will have plenty to use. 



 
Our August program will be presented by our own member, Kathy Haver.   
For the September program we will need our sewing machines again because we will be making 
fleece hats and baby car jackets to be donated for cancer patients.  
We will also need a meeting place starting again in September. If you know of a church or 
community center that will let us meet once a month for free or a nominal fee, please let me 
know. 
 
We will also have kits available to be sewn for charity quilts. Some will be for children and some 
for adults. These will be available to sign out by members -- allowing for two months to sew and 
return just the top done or the whole quilt done.  If you only want to do the top, someone else 
may volunteer to do the quilting and/or someone else to do the binding. Bring back the large 
scraps to be used in another project and the pattern to be used again. We want to make as many 
as we can to donate this Fall to spread the love and keep others warm. Thank you for your 
support.  Betty 
 
 
 

Happy Birthday 
Ann Johnson 7/31 

 
 
Membership News 
We extend a warm welcome to our newest members, Kathy and Deloris, and look forward 
to the unique perspectives they will bring to our group. We are always seeking innovative 
ways to grow our membership and invite any suggestions for advertising and outreach. 
Beginning in July there is a special discount on membership fees for the remainder of the 
year. For members aged 16-69, the fee is now only $20, and for seniors aged 70 and over, 
the fee is a mere $10.  
 
Please mark your calendars for the upcoming meeting, where we can discuss new ideas 
and enjoy the camaraderie of our community. Your participation is what makes our group 
thrive.  Sabrina Miller 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

OFFICERS 
 

President: Betty Green 
Vice-President: Vacant 
Secretary: Ann Johnson 
Treasurer: Susan Bower 
Membership: Sabrina Miller 
Newsletter: Nancy Jo Smith 
Web: Kate Braswell 
Hospitality: Sheri Rose & Mary Ann Rhodes 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


